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AMBASSADOR’S ENGAGEMENTS

Ambassador Asad M. Khan called on H.E Kazuyuki Nakane, State Minister for Foreign Affairs and discussed his
visit to Pakistan last month. Ambassador Khan stated that Pakistan attaches great importance to its relations
with Japan and hoped that continued high level exchanges would help further strengthen the bilateral
relations. State Minister Nakane and Ambassador Khan also exchanged views on the bilateral economic
relations and regional affairs.

The Ambassador met with Mr. Tadaharu Goto,
Director General and Mr. Akihiko Matsubara,
Managing Director of Japan Pharmaceutical
Manufacturers Association (JPMA) and discussed
about Japan’s pharmaceutical industry & areas of
their interest.
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The Ambassador met with Mr Akio
Mimura, Chairman Japan Chamber of
Commerce and Industry (JCCI) at the

Reception for the 128th Annual General
Meeting of the Japan Chamber

The Ambassador hosted the members of the Board of Japan-
Pakistan Association at the Pakistan House with Chairman
Imaizumi and Vice Chairman Ambassador Kojima in lead

Ambassador with Mr. Hiromi Tagawa, Chairman Japan Association of Travel Agents (JATA) and Mr Jungo
Kikuma it’s Former  Chairman at welcome reception of Tourism Expo 2018.

Ambassador met Mr. Tadashi Shimura, President JATA at Tourism Expo Japan 2018 along with Mr. Sajjad
Shah, President Pakistan Association of Tour Operators (PATO) and Mr Aleem Javed, Convener  Travel

Agents Association of Pakistan (TAAP) from Pakistan. The two sides discussed ways and means for
further collaboration between Japan and Pakistan in the tourism sector 2



Ambassador welcomed Secretary General Senate , President NDU & their delegations
to the Embassy Residence

VISIT OF PRESIDENT NDU

Ambassador briefed members of Pakistani Community on I-voting registration and PM-CJ Fund For
Diamer Basha and Mohmand Dam. He urged  the members of the Pakistani Community

to contribute generously to the Fund 3

President NDU Pakistan Lt Gen Majid Ehsan
participating in 22nd ARF Head of Defense

Universities/Colleges/Institutions  meeting

Lt Gen Majid Ehsan President NDU Pakistan
addressing the 22nd HDUCIM Tokyo

COMMUNITY OUTREACH



Ambassador Asad M. Khan and Press
Counsellor Ashfaq Ahmad Khalil at the new
Sano Cricket Stadium with Pakistan team
who played Sri Lanka in the finals of the
First Embassy Cup

Ambassador welcomed the graduating and newly arrived Pakistani students in Japan at the Embassy in
coordination with PSAJ’s office bearers & patrons

Ambassador at the Fifth Pakistan Independence Day Cup at Sano Cricket Ground giving away prizes to the
winning and runner up teams
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